
 ELWERT-KRUGER INTERSECTION PROJECT 
 

Sherwood School District Participation 
 
 
 

In November 2016, Sherwood voters approved a levy to allow the Sherwood School District 
to construct a new high school west of SW Elwert Road. 
 
As part of the high school construction, the District has land use required roadway 
improvements on SW Elwert Road, SW Kruger Road and within the Hwy 99/SW Elwert Rd 
intersection. The District requested that their required roadway improvements be added to 
the County’s Elwert-Kruger Intersection Project and that the District will reimburse the 
County for related design and construction costs. 
 
During April 2018 the District and County Board of Commissioners approved an agreement 
to combine the roadway project work together. Costs for the District roadway work design 
and construction will be reimbursed to the County. 
 

 


